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THE CDP

Sugarplums

CDP	will	be	dancing	in	the	Apex	Parade	on	

Saturday,	December	4th	and	the	Cary	Christmas	
Parade	on	Saturday,	December	11th!	


Come	cheer	them	on!!	123CDP!!!


WINTER BREAK

December 20th - 


January 2nd


Fees Due Dec. 1st

December tuition and recital costume fees for 
all recreational classes are due December 1st. 

Accounts must be paid in full for recital 
costumes to be ordered. Please make sure 
your account information is up to date.


https://app.jackrabbitclass.com/portal/ppLogin.asp?
id=512488


Attention: Class of  
2022! LAST CALL!

We would like each of our GRADUATING 
SENIORS to take part in our graduation 
compilation dance this year! Please email 
info@carydance.com to sign up. Your 
music and costume idea will be due to the 
office by Dec 1st - solos can be up to 45 
seconds in length and can be self or 
teacher choreographed.


We will also need the following from 
each of you (regardless of your solo 
choice): senior photo, first dance photo, 
college attending, and school you are 
graduating from.

Don’t	forget	to	tag	us	in	your	CDP	
SUGARPLUM	pictures!!	


WE	STILL	HAVE	A	FEW	SPACES	LEFT	ON	OUR	
CARY	PARADE	FLOAT.	Email	

info@carydance.com	if	your	dancer	would	
like	to	ride	with	us	(AGES	3-8)!

mailto:info@carydance.com
mailto:info@carydance.com
https://app.jackrabbitclass.com/portal/ppLogin.asp?id=512488
https://app.jackrabbitclass.com/portal/ppLogin.asp?id=512488


We	are	very	pleased	to	invite	your	family	to	our	winter	benefit	concert:	CREATE.


This	show	has	been	organized	in	an	effort	to	teach	our	dancers	to	use	their	passion	and	skills	to	benefit	
others.	This	year,	we	are	excited	to	announce	that	we	will	once	again	be	sponsoring	The	Carying	Place.	A	

portion	of	our	proceeds	from	ticket	sales	will	be	donated	directly	to	this	local	organization.

	


CDP	has	been	working	with	The	Carying	Place	for	many	years,	helping	them	accomplish	their	mission:

to	teach	homeless,	working	families	with	children,	life	skills	for	attaining	independent	living	while	providing	

short-term	housing	and	support	services	to	address	their	individual	needs.

	


In	addition	to	donating	proceeds	from	our	show,	Cary	Dance	Productions	also	sponsors	monthly	dance	
classes	for	the	children	in	the	program	(taught	by	our	very	own	high	school	seniors)	and	

organizes	donation	packages	for	these	families	in	need.	


⭐ 		STEP	RIGHT	UP	AND	HELP	THE	CARYING	PLACE	FAMILIES	⭐ 		


CDP	Families	-	please	support	The	Carying	Place	families	as	they	transfer	into	their	new	homes	

by	donating	household	items!	There	are	a	few	ways	you	can	help:


We	will	be	collecting	household	and	personal	items	for	families	that	will	be	moving	into	their	new	temporary	
home	sponsored	by	The	Carying	Place.	These	can	be	purchased	through	the	Amazon	wishlist	linked	below.	
All	purchases	will	be	mailed	directly	to	CDP	and	hand	delivered	to	The	Carying	Place	this	holiday	season.	


Monetary	donations	are	also	welcome	and	can	be	placed	in	the	CDP	lobby	dropbox.		


CLICK	HERE	TO	VIEW	TCP	AMAZON	WISHLIST

		


Our	goal	is	to	FULLY	STOCK	The	Carying	Place	with	supplies	by	December	31st!

	


Our	CREATE	performances	will	be	Wednesday	and	Thursday,	January	12th	and	13th	at	7:30pm		
at	the	beautiful	Cary	Arts	Center	in	downtown	Cary.	The	performance	consists	primarily	of	our	competitive	
company	and	recreational	competitive	company	dancers	along	with	several	of	our	recreational	dance	classes.


	

Tickets	will	be	for	sale	in	December	through	Etix.com.


	

Share	the	gift	of	giving	and	show	your	dancers	to	use	their	passion	to	benefit	others.	We	are	so	fortunate	to	
contribute	by	doing	something	we	love!	Thank	you	in	advance	for	being	a	part	of	this	incredible	organization	

and	experience.	

http://www.thecaryingplace.org/


	

www.thecaryingplace.org

Cary Dance Productions presents… 

CREATE


January 12th-13th, 2022 at 7:30pm

Winter Benefit Concert 2022

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2SRX9UY3E2LBJ?ref_=wl_share
http://www.thecaryingplace.org/


Mark your calendar!

a: 683-A Cary Towne Blvd. Cary, NC 27511                 e: info@carydance.com                   w: carydance.com                      p: 919.467.7040        

Get	into	the	holiday	spirit	with	Parent	Observation	Week	at	CDP!

Monday,	December	13th	-	Thursday,	December	16th


	

That's	right,	this	week	we	will	be	inviting	family	members	into	our	classrooms	during	the	last	
portion	of	each	class.	All	classes	will	be	held	as	usually	scheduled	-	Parents	should	plan	on	

entering	the	classroom	during	the	last	15	minutes	of	each	of	our	scheduled	recreational	classes	
-	masks	will	be	required	for	everyone	inside	thence	studio	regardless	of	vaccination	status.


	

Don't	forget	to	bring	your	cameras!


We	are	so	excited	to	show	you	what	we’ve	been	working	on	this	year!

CDP	WILL	BE	CLOSED:

Winter	Break	-	Dec	20th-Jan	2nd

Spring	Break	-	April	11th-17th

Memorial	Day	-	May	30th


OTHER	IMPORTANT	DATES:

Apex	Christmas	Parade	-	December	4th

Cary	Christmas	Parade	-	December	11th

Parent	Observation	Week	-	Dec	13th-16th

CDP	Solo	Showcase:	January	9th

CREATE	-	January	12th-13th

Costume	Distribution	Week	-	March	7th-10th

Picture	Week	-	April	25th-30th	

	In-House	Dress	Rehearsal	-	May	9th-12th


RECITAL	DATES:

Dress	Rehearsal:	June	10th

Recital	Shows:	June	11th


You	will	receive	details	about	each	
event	listed	as	dates	approach.

Each month our CDP staff will select 3 
dancers who have been standing out in class. 


Please join us in congratulating our 
NOVEMBER SUPERSTARS…


ANNABELLE ROMAN

REESE SPENCER

BLAIR CAMPBELL

mailto:info@carydance.com

